
 
 

 

Notice of Closure of Securities Trading Centre  

at BCM Main Branch  

 

Please be informed that the Securities Trading Centre at BCM Main Branch will be closed down from 

the close of business at 17:30 on 19 December 2024 (Thursday) in order to cope with our bank’s 

holistic business development plan. You are most welcomed to continue enjoy our Securities Trading 

services via the bank’s multiple channels and platforms, namely: 

1) BCM I-Securities Trading Service 

2) BCM Mobile Securities Trading App 

3) Securities Trading Hotlines: 

VIP Customers - 8796 8868 

Non-VIP Customers - 8796 8828 

 

You may also want to visit our Securities Trading Centres that are located at the following branches 

at your convenience: 

• Iao Hon Branch (Address: Rua Um Bairro Iao Hon No. 45, Industrial Yau Seng (Fase I) R/C AC, 

Phone: 2837 8262) 

• Toi San Branch (Address: Rua Onze Bairro Tamagnini Barbosa, S/N, Jardim Cidade Nova, Bloco 

18, R/C CC, Phone: 2823 8483) 

• Lacerda Branch (Address: Avenida Do Almirante Lacerda, No. 43-B, Phone: 2831 6191) 

• Pedro Coutinho Branch (Address: Rua de Pedro Coutinho No. 25D, Queens Court, R/C B, Phone: 

2821 6523) 

• Palha Branch (Address: Rua da Palha, No. 4, R/C A, Phone: 2837 3762) 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that may cause to you. In case of queries, please feel 

free to approach our branch staff for assistance. 

 

 

Banco Comercial de Macau S.A. 

25 November 2024 
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